After Covid Track and Cross Country 2020 seasons basically suspended we went into the Track
2021 season with high hopes of holding a JO Association meet. Unfortunately, we did not hold
this meet as there was no Regional JO meet being held due to Covid.

JO Nationals was held July 2021, with registration based on meeting a qualifying standard.

As we look forward to the fall 2021, we are hoping to hold a JO XC Association Meet.

We will also be preparing to hold the JO XC Regional Meet 2022 and JO Track Regional Meet
2023.



